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Dear Sirs,

sub : Information request/s received from the shareholder/s regarding
loss of Share Certificates

pursuant to Regulation 39(3) of the Securities and Exchange Board of India

(Listing Obligaiions and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 20L5,

nfn/C6rpany- had on 26rh October, 2023 received request/s from the

shaieholder/s regarding loss of Share Certificate/s. In response to this request/s,

Company/RTA had informed the necessary procedure'

As required under SEBI Circular No.SEBI/HO/MIRSD/MIRSD-RTAMP/PlCIR|2022/8
Aatea' Z5th January, 2022, the RTA shall issue 'Letter of Confirmation' to the

Shareholders after compliance of required formalities.

We are enclosing herewith the Statement displaying the details of the request/s

received.

Kindly take the same on your record.

Thanking you,

Yours faithfully,
For Gujarat State Fertilizers & Chemicals Ltd.,

Nidhi Pillai
Company Secretary &
Vice President (Legal)
Membership No.: ALSL4?
E-mail : investors@gsfcltd.com

Ph. : (O) +91 -265-2242451, 2242651, 22427 51, 2242641
Fax:+91-265-2240966-2240119oEmail:ho@gsfcltd,comoWebsite:www.gsfclimited.com
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The Corporate Relationship Department

BSE Limited
1st Floor, New Trading Ring

Rotunda Bldg., P.J.Towers, Dalal Street
Fort, MUMBAI - 400 001

The Manager, Listing DePatment
National Stock Exchange of India Ltd.

'Exchange Plaza', C/1, Block G

Bandra-Kurla ComPlex
Bandra (East), MUMBAI - 400 051

Re3poElbte E.re.



statement of the request received by the RTA/company from the
Shareholder regarding Loss of Share Certificate/s

Folio
No.

Name of the Shareholders Share
Certificate
No.

Distinctive No.
From - To

No.of
Shares

78586 MAYAN KKU MAR JAYANTIBHAI
PATEL

14581 0007596291-
0007596345
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